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he was a homosexual, the movie also is very informative about aspects of hatred and 
oppression that contemporary societies are still endeavoring to combat,” she added. 

“Viewing ‘The Imitation Game’ leads us to ask important questions about our history and about 
ourselves, about those to whom we owe a debt of gratitude, and about what our attitudes are to 
those whom we consider different from ourselves,” Rosenthal said. “These are the questions 
that the students who pass through the Sara and Sam Schoffer Holocaust Resource Center are 
also confronted with.” 

Tickets may be purchased by calling 609-652-4699 or 609-652-4542 or visit Stockton.edu, 
search for the Sara and Sam Schoffer Holocaust Resource Center and scroll down to the movie 
registration form. 
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